




John Colburn 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Ginny  

Monday, February 26, 2018 6:52 PM 

John Colburn 

Fw: Pergola 

From: Nancy Hoelscher
Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2018 11:47 AM 
To: 
Subject: Pergola 

To whom it may concern, 
We are neighbors of the Colburn's at 2304 Spikehom. We understand that they are having a review of their newly constructed pergola. Our opinion is it is an 
attractive, well-constructed addition that will add value and beauty to their property. 
Should you have any questions you can contact me at
Sincerely, 
Nancy and Stewart Hoelscher 
Sent from my iPhone 
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